December 16, 2024

To Whom it might concern:

| am writing this on behalf of the West Lorne Optimist Club. We are planning on
hosting a quarter auction on Friday Night, January 31. 2025. Profits from this
event would go back into the community.

We would like to have the rental fees waived for this event.
Thank you for your consideration.

West Lorne Optimist Club
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Jgan Neil, Co-Chair

Quarter Auction Event



